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July 20, 2021 
 
 
Scott Miller 

 
 
Dear Mr. Miller: 
 
This letter is in response to your GRAMA request received July 6, 2021 in which you requested the 
following records in reference to Auditor Dougall: 
 

Please provide any and all text messages from Mr. John Dougall’s private and public phone to and from 
the following individuals from January 1, 2020 to July 6, 2021.   

Erin Preston 
Aimee Winder-Newton 
Laurie Stringham 
Abby Evans 
Kim Coleman 
Lisa Bagley 
Barbara Stallone 
Derek Brown 
Scott Anderson (Zions 
Bank) 
Chris McCandless 
Jen Robison 

Deidre Henderson 
Spencer Cox 
Mike Winder 
Todd Weiler 
Chris Null 
Scott Miller 
Mike Mower 
Jennifer Napier-Pierce 
Leia Larsen 
Candice Pierucci 
Daniel Thatcher 
Tani Pack Downing 

Lynda Cox 
Laurel Price 
LaRene Cox 
Mike McKell 
 
Include any other messages sent 
to or received from anyone with 
the following search words Salt 
Lake County GOP and Zions 
Bank 

 

 
We currently have records that are responsive to your request. The records will be sent electronically 
upon receipt of the amount cited in the attached invoice.  
 
In addition, a few of the requested records in possession of the Office of the State Auditor are protected 
records based upon Utah Code § 63G-2-305(17) and are subject to attorney-client privilege. As such, 
these records cannot be provided at this time. 
 
Pursuant to Utah Code § 63G-2-401, you have the right to appeal the response to this request to the chief 
administrative officer, John Dougall, Utah State Auditor. Your notice of appeal must be submitted within 
30 days of the above date and must include your name, mailing address, daytime telephone number, and 
an explanation of the relief sought. You may also include any supporting information with your notice of 
appeal. Your appeal may be submitted at the address listed below. 
 
Please note that all GRAMA requests are posted on our website as a matter of office practice (with 
personal information, such as address, redacted).  We do this to provide transparency and accountability 
to the public at large. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mandy Teerlink 
Records Officer 
 




